
 

                                     
                            

                                
     

  
                                  
                                          
                                    
                                     

 
  

                                   
                                        
 

  
       

  
                                           

 
 

    

 
       

       
                 

From: Bernadine Chuck Fong <fongbernadine@fhda.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 7:08 PM
To: foothill 
Subject: Call for longevity recipients and event reminder for all faculty, staff, admnistrators 

Our End of The Year Celebration and lunch will be held June 15 at Noon in the Campus Center 
Plaza. As part of that celebration, we are resurrecting a previous college tradition which 
is honoring Foothill full‐time employees for their years of service with the College, along with our 
new retirees. 

We are inviting you to come forward and receive your award if you find yourself eligible! Awards 
will be given for 7, 15, 25 and 35 years of service as of June 2022. Simply calculate the years from 
your full‐time hire date to June 2022. We normally would have gotten a list of employees by hire 
date from HR but have not been able to, so we asking you to identify yourselves on the “honor 
system!” 

Please RSVP to this request, by return email, as soon as possible, with your full name and your 
date of hire and the milestone year award you think you have earned. And I will see you on the 
15th! 

Thank you so much! 

P.S. This is not to neglect our longtime and dedicated part time faculty, and we will honor them in the fall. 

Best regards, 

UxÜÇtw|Çx 

Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D. 
Acting President, Foothill College 
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership Initiatives, Stanford University 
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